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�������Hope the kids are having wonderful time spending their summer 
holidays. Thank you for your letters regarding cover page, NRI Page, Kids’ 
pages and Salutation to your solution. Thank you for those who sent pictures 
for cover page. Some of them we could not consider due to low resolution. 
Please send us nice pictures and we make them appear as Sanghamitra cover 
page. We are trying to provide nice cover pages, which when seen by a 
person should automatically make him say “Wow!”. Sanghamitra is looking 
for committed volunteers in the areas of writing articles related to festivals, 
about noted personalities, any public events and also proof reading. If you 
wish to extend your hand, please send mail to susri@sanghamitra.org. 
 

        This year ‘Srinivasa Ramanujan Mathematics Club’ started successfully 
and new young energy is curious to know about the tips and tricks. Seniors 
(4th grade – 10th grade) are thoroughly enjoying the classes. There are more 
than dozen kids in the senior group attending regularly and 6 kids in Juniors 
group are interested to participate in Medhavadhanam 2008.  
 

        “Learn Telugu in fun way!” program went well. Even though very few 
kids attended the program, it was amazing. They had fun time while 
listening to stories and riddles. Surprisingly they came up with some riddles 
and stories of their own. It was nice to listen rather than to explain. “Story  
time for everyone” program is scheduled for July 13th evening. 
 

        As usual we received lots of suggestions for improving the magazine 
and we are working on some of them.   
 

       Let us meet again in the next issue due in October. 
 
                                                                                -Sanghamitra Team. 
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